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It has been observed that the courses Mathemical Optimisation (MO) and Continuous Optimisation 
(CO) have an overlap of about 35% as determined by the teacher himself. It is undesirable to have 
such substantial overlap, even though one course is part of the (local) Bachelor and the other part of 
the (national) Master. The teacher mentions he could change MO but has no resources, i.e. time, to do 
so. We suggest that the Programme Director examines this situation for a practical solution. 
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